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Jayme Vaughn, R.E.G.C.
Grand Commandery of Colorado

Jaymie Vaughn was born April 15, 1974, as a 3rd generation Colorado 
native.  He graduated from Arvada High school in 1992.  Along the 
way he met his wife Stephanie and they were married in 2000.  
	 They have 2 children, Julia, age 18 and Jack age 17.  He has held 
a variety of jobs including 10 years as an auto mechanic, 2 years as a 
loan officer, 14 years as a superintendent for a mechanical contractor 
and now works for Compliance Plus as a medical gas verifier.  
	 Clearly Jaymie likes to work with his hands and build things.  
His hobbies include golf, home projects, spoiling his cats, football, trav-
eling, hunting, fishing, camping and spending time with family.  
	 He loves being actively involved in Masonry and has enjoyed 
his masonic family for 16 years.  One crazy thing Jaymie does is park in 
“his” parking spot at stores and follows the same pattern to go through 
the store each time, he has also been known to iron his money before 
he puts it in the safe.  Maybe a little OCD.

Sir Knights and Ladies,
	 I hope this message finds you well.  I would like to start by 
thanking REPGC John Zeaphey for a great year. John worked tirelessly 
to re-establish communication between the Grand Commandery and 
the constituent commanderies. Communication is key, and we plan 
to continue the update emails.  If you were not receiving them, please 
reach out to one of the Grand Officers and we will ensure your email is 
added to the list.
	 I would love to tell you that we have a solid plan for the rest of 
the year, but that is not the case.  I would ask that we all approach the 
upcoming masonic year with patience and flexibility as we maneuver 
unknown and trying times. What I do know for sure, is that with the 
world in chaos, it needs chivalric values more than ever, along with 
a strong prayer base.I am positive we will all come out of this with a 
greater appreciation of each other and our fraternity.  The templars 
have faced greater adversities in their history, and I know this will not 
be the last challenge templars will face.  We will continue on with high 
hopes and prayers for the healing of our planet.

God bless you all,

Jaymie Vaughn
Grand Commander


